Minister of Public Safety Ministre de la Sécurité publique

Ottawa, Canada K1A 0P8

SEF U 7 2007

Mr. Vincent Géracitano
President

APB — TV Production
5157A Paisley St.
Montreal, Quebec

H1S 1V1

Dear Mr. Géracitano:

I have been informed of the recent favourable decision of the Canadian Radio-
television Telecommunications Commission to approve your application to have
your television channel, Avis de Recherche, designated for mandatory distribution
on basic digital satellite and cable systems in the Province of Quebec.

Broadcasting initiatives such as yours make an important contribution to crime
prevention and public safety by promoting collaboration between the public safety
community and the public. Greater information sharing on suspects and missing
persons, as provided by Avis de Recherche, will better enable our law enforcement
agencies to ensure the safety and security of our communities.

Please accept my best wishes for your initiative and new service distribution.

Yours sincerely,

Mt T

Stockwell Day, P.C., M.P.
Minister of Public Safety

Canada



